
 

 

TRUTH RECOVERY - PUBLIC CONSULTATION  

 
Dear all, 
 
The Executive Office has launched a 12-week public consultation on proposals to 
inform the legislation to establish a statutory Inquiry and Redress Scheme for those 
affected by Mother and Baby Institutions, Magdalene Laundries, Workhouses and their 
pathways and practices. 
 

The public consultation will run for a period of 12-weeks from 27 June 2024 to 19 
September 2024.  
 
The consultation documents are available at www.executiveoffice-
ni.gov.uk/consultations/truth-recovery-mother-and-baby-institutions-
magdalene-laundries-and-workhouses-public-consultation. 
 
To request a hard copy of the questionnaire please email  
trpconsultation@executiveoffice-ni.gov.uk or phone 02890 520 063. 

 
We have scheduled a number of online and in-person events, details of which can 
also be found in the link above. We would encourage wide participation in the public 
consultation. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
Martin Carey 

Programme Director 
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